
Fra: snekkevik@aol.com
Sendt: 20.04.2022 22:50:54
Til: jnordo@broadpark.no
Kopi: Christopher Marius Straumøy <christopher.marius.straumoy@austrheim.kommune.no>
Emne: Fwd: Response to Nabovarsel re: Gjenoppbygging av lemstove (Kristianhuset) fra slutten 
av 1700-tallet på eksisterende grunnmur og ingangsposti etter brann i 2016

To:     Jan Nordø

CC:   Austrheim Kommune Rådgjevar Christopher Marius Straumøy

To Whom It May Concern

Please see the attached response and related documents to a Nabovarsel received by the Arnum 
family, owners of Gnr 152 Bnr 11, the main farm at Snekkeviken.  The rebuilding of 
"Kristianhuset" presents a number of unique challenges that we sincerely hope can be resolved.  
Of primary concern is the Arnum family's  property and private law rights, as we strive to 
maintain friendly relations with all who enjoy Snekkevik.

Thank you for consideration as we seek to find amicable solutions.

With warm regards,

On behalf of the Arnum Family, owners of Gnr 152 Bnr 11                         And Family Members

 

Leny Demarest Arnum                                                                                   Linda Demarest

Dagny Arnum                                                                                                 Karen Arnum Mitchell

Martha Arnum                                                                                                Michael Arnum

Anita Arnum

Drew Arnum

PLEASE CONFIRM RECEIPT AS NOT CERTAIN ORIGINAL E-MAIL WAS RECEIVED


